
Literacy 
This week in Drawing 

Club, we will be reading 

the traditional story of  

‘Hansel and Gretel’.   

 

We will be learning using the 

vocabulary: 

Wicked, trail, scary, cauldron, reunited. 

 

You can hear the story of 

Hansel and Gretel being  read 

here.  Open the camera on your 

phone and hold it over this QR 

code.  Tap the link to watch the video.   

Our school value of 

the week is 

Be Safe 

WB 31st March 2025 Reception Week Ahead 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday 1st April OR Thursday 3rd April 

Parents evening appointments are 

now available to book on the 

Arbor app.  Please sign in and 

scroll down to book your 

appointment.   

 

Friday 4th April  

Our school is taking part in a dress up 

day which is all to do with a times 

table learning app called Times Table 

Rock Stars.  The children have been 

invited to dress up as a Rockstar for 

the day.   

Even though we do not use the app, your child is 

welcome to wear a Rockstar outfit or Rockstar 

accessories with uniform on Friday.   

 

Friday 4th April  

Last day of term. We are back 

to school on  

TUESDAY 22ND APRIL.  

 

Maths 

This week we will be learning about 

weight.   

 

 

Which item is the heaviest?   

Which one is the lightest?   

Just because something is big, does 

it mean that it is heavier than 

something small?   

 

You may like to 

explore this at home.  

Making your own 

scales is a fun activity 

that you can do with 

simple items from 

around the home.  

Phonics—Homework 
Open the camera on your phone and hold 

it over this QR code.  Tap the link to watch 

the video.   

This is a Fred Talk game.  

Children say the sounds and 

then the word.   

This is a reading video.  

Watch Maya as she models 

how we read words in 

our phonics lessons.   




